
SCHOOL COMMITTEE 
HULL PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

HULL, MA 02045 
 

SCHOOL COMMITTEE  
MINUTES  

MONDAY, OCTOBER 6, 2014 
 

 
SCHOOL COMMITTEE MEMBERS 
Marianne Harte, Chair (present) 
Stephanie Peters, Vice Chair (present) 
Eric Hipp, Secretary (present) 
Michelle Lanner, Member (present) 
David Twombly, Member (present) 
 
OTHERS PRESENT 
Kathleen I. Tyrell, Superintendent 
 
Motion: David Twombly    Second: Stephanie Peters 
Move to close Executive Session at 10:05 p.m. and reopen in Open Session. 
 
Roll Call Vote: AYES: Marianne Harte, Stephanie Peters, Eric Hipp, Michelle Lanner and 
David Twombly. (5-0) 

 
Meeting was called to order at 10:05 p.m. in the Hull High School Office Conference room, 180 
Main Street, during which the Committee confirmed the three votes on the nurses, secretaries 
and exec session minutes.   
 
Motion: David Twombly    Second: Stephanie Peters 
Move to release all executive session minutes from FY08 with the exception of minutes of June 
30, 2008 and to release those minutes with the employee’s name redacted because it is a 
personnel matter. 
Roll Call Vote: AYES: Marianne Harte, Stephanie Peters, Eric Hipp, Michelle Lanner and 
David Twombly. (5-0) 
 
Motion:  David Twombly    Second: Stephanie Peters 
Move to approve Memorandum of Agreement (MOA) with Hull Nurses Local 1162 (attached). 
Roll Call Vote: AYES: Marianne Harte, Stephanie Peters, Eric Hipp, Michelle Lanner and 
David Twombly. (5-0) 
 
Motion: Michelle Lanner    Second: Eric Hipp 
Move to approve Memorandum of Agreement (MOA) with Hull Secretaries Local 1162 
(attached). 
Roll Call Vote: AYES: Marianne Harte, Stephanie Peters, Eric Hipp, Michelle Lanner and 
David Twombly. (5-0) 
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Motion: Michelle Lanner    Second: Eric Hipp 
Move to adjourn the School Committee meeting at 10:07 p.m. 
 
Vote: AYES: Marianne Harte, Stephanie Peters, Eric Hipp, Michelle Lanner and David 
Twombly. (5-0) 
 
 

 
These Minutes of a meeting of the 
Hull School Committee were 
approved and adopted by the 
Committee on November 3, 2014 
 
 
Eric Hipp, Secretary 
Hull School Committee 

 


